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Twenty- sixth session

TEE SITUATION IN THE I"TIDDLE EAST

Letter dated 1B February 1971 from the Permanent Representative of

On instructions of my Government I have the honour to refer to the letter
addressed to you on ll lebruary I97l by the Permanent Representati-ve of Jordan

(AfPt;]L, s/rol.i')) and Lo inform you as forlovs.
The United Nations headquarters in Jerusalem have in no vay been affected

by devel-opment activjties now being undertaKen in thc city l-o meet urgent housing

needs of the population.

I have the honour to request that this letter be clrculated as an officiaf
document of the General Assembly and the Security Council'

(Signea) Yosef TEKOAH
Permanent Representative of Israel

to the Uniled Nations
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